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The Department of Community Affairs has received the approval to employ temporary code 

officials (building, electrical and plumbing) to assist the Department in providing emergency 

inspections to municipalities as it relates to the damage caused by Hurricane Sandy. 

The Department is seeking licensed code officials on an hourly basis.  The pay rate will be 

between $37.02 and $45.11 per hour based on licensure.  Work may involve weekday, weeknight 

and weekend hours.  The work will be located throughout the State.  Hours are available 

immediately.  

If you are interested in this opportunity, please reply via email (Codesandstandards@dca.state.nj.us) 

with the information below, or fax this information to 609-633-6729, Attention: Kevin Luckie.  If you 

have any questions regarding employment please call 609-292-7899.   

Name: 

Home Address: 

Phone Number(s): 

Construction Code License Number: 

Geographically area(s) in which you are willing to work: 

Days/hours you are willing to work: 

 

Please note:  An email was sent to all licensed officials and inspectors, as well as all working 

construction officials, for whom the Department has an email address on file. Please share this 

information with any licensed officials who may not have received the email message. 
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